
SILVER WINGS SENIOR CITIZENS’ CLUB INC. 
 

Serving the Over 55’s in Bakers Hill, Clackline, Spencers Brook, Wooroloo & Wundowie 
 

Post Office Box 441  WUNDOWIE  WA  6560 

 

President: Secretary: Treasurer: 

Doris Coombs  Pauline Jodrell Caroline Venables-Kyrke  

Telephone: (08) 9573 6436 Telephone (08) 9574 1206 Telephone 0488288379  

 Email: pjod49@gmail.com  Email: ckyrke@bigpond.com  

 

Website: www.silverwings.org.au 

Club Information 
 

Meeting Place: The Wundowie Lesser Hall, Boronia Crescent, Wundowie. 
 

Membership Fee: Currently $15 for single and $25 for couples per year, and is due on 1st July annually. 

Fees can be paid at meetings, on Wednesday mornings at the Wundowie Lesser Hall, 8.30 am to 11.30 am, 

or posted to Post Office Box 441, Wundowie, 6560. We have a current membership of over 90 people. For 

further information contact the Secretary (as above). 
 

Social Meeting Days: We have a BBQ in January, BINGO every fifth Wednesday, an annual QUIZ DAY 

in October and Seniors’ Day Outing in November; these are really enjoyable days. We also have other 

activities, such as Craft Days, Carpet Bowls (see below) followed by refreshments and these are advertised 

in the monthly newsletter. We also have interesting bus days out, usually once a month. 
 

Committee Meetings held monthly.  

 

Annual General Meeting: Held on the second Wednesday in August. 
 

Football Tipping Competition: Each year we run an AFL Football Tipping Competition and at the 

conclusion we have a Luncheon with prize giving of large monetary prizes per round and finals.  
 

Carpet Bowls: Games are played in the Wundowie Lesser Hall, on the first and third Wednesday of the 

month at 9.30 am and cost is $3 which includes refreshments. The carpet bowls are not competitive and 

spectators enjoy coming for lots of fun and a good laugh. Contact - Kaye Towle on 9573 6250. 
 

Craft Meetings: These are held on the fourth Wednesday of each month at 10 am – 2 pm. The cost is $2 to 

pay for an End of Year luncheon. Bring along crafts, knitting, crochet, mending or whatever you fancy or 

just have an enjoyable social day. A plate of morning OR afternoon tea please. BYO lunch. This is a great 

social day. Contact - Anne Riley on 9574-0271 for details. 
 

Monthly Newsletter: Activities and outings are advertised in the monthly newsletter with other interesting 

information. The newsletter is posted to all members at their recorded postal address. If you prefer to receive 

your newsletter via email, please advise Pauline Jodrell on 9574 1206. 
 

Outings: Monthly outings are to places of interest at the cost of $12 for the bus – lunch and entry is paid by 

the member. Contact – Doris Coombs on 9573 6436 for details and bookings. Those who wish may drive 

themselves to the destination and meet the bus there. We also celebrate Seniors Week in November, partly 

subsidised, with an outing from a Northam Shire grant. 
 

Christmas Dinner: This is held early in December in the Wundowie Community Hall, Banksia Street, 

Wundowie. The lunch commences at 11.30 am and finishing about 3pm. This is a delicious meal organised 

by volunteers at the cost of $10. This event is open to all Senior Citizens in the district. BYO drinks. 
 

Summer - Water Aerobics: Each Monday and Friday at the Wundowie Pool. It is conducted by a qualified 

swimming instructor with life saving qualifications and Certificate lll in Health and Fitness. Cost - $5 per 

session (plus pool entry if not in Northam Shire). You don’t have to know how to swim. Contact – Pauline 

on 9574 1206. Real COOL fun. 
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